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COMMITTEE REPORT 
 
Committee:  Basin Water Management Committee  
 
Meeting Date: May 16, 2018 
 
Present: D. Michalko (Chair), D. Arrighi, J. Corona, D. DeJesus, C. 

Dillon, C. Feilen, A. Fellow, E. Hills, E. Hitchman, B. Lewis, M. 
Litchfield, T. Love, J. Martinez, P. Nguyen, L. Noriega, S. 
Patton, J. Reynoso, C. Solis, R. Tock and C. Venegas  

 
Staff Present:   T. Zampiello, K. Gardner and S. Johnson  
 
 
 
I. Update from MWD on Regional Recycled Water Project (Carson Project) 

 
Watermaster staff coordinated a presentation from a Metropolitan Water District 
(MWD) representative, but due to a scheduling conflict, they were unable to 
attend. The update has been rescheduled for the June committee meeting.   
 
Mr. Tom Love, General Manager, Upper San Gabriel Valley Municipal Water 
District (USGVMWD), provided an update from the perspective of an MWD 
member agency, stating that the pilot project continues, and USGVMWD is 
coordinating efforts to potentially combine their Indirect Reuse Replenishment 
Project (IRRP) into the project. 
 
Mr. Tony Zampiello explained that MWD has been working with Watermaster 
and our consultant, for about a year, modeling the Basin characteristics and its 
ability to effectively spread the treated effluent from the Carson Project, in the 
Main Basin.  
 
FOR INFORMATION ONLY -- NO ACTION REQUIRED  

 
 
II. Other 

 
Mr. Love also provided an update on status of the California WaterFix.  He stated 
that MWD and a group of other State Water Project (SWP) Contractors, have 
formed a Joint Powers Authority, and are moving forward with design and 
construction options.  He stated that the current plan is to construct two tunnels, 
and discussions continue between the SWP Contractors and the Central Valley 
Project Contractors to ensure adequate sizing for full participation. 
 
FOR INFORMATION ONLY -- NO ACTION REQUIRED 
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Upper San Gabriel Valley Municipal Water District General Manager, Mr. Tom 
Love asked that the next Basin Water Management Committee include an update 
on MWD’s Carson Recycled Water Project.  Staff will coordinate. 
 
FOR INFORMATION ONLY -- NO ACTION REQUIRED 
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